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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                               

DATE: November 4, 2024  

   

SARATOGA COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS CHANGES TOWN OF 
EDINBURG POLLING SITE 

Emergency Poll Site Change Due to Oil Spill Affecting Original Site 

   

TOWN OF EDINBURG, NY – The Saratoga County Board of Elections today announced it has made 
an emergency poll site change in the Town of Edinburg for Election Day. The new poll site is the 
Edinburg Town Hall at 45 Military Road, Northville, NY. The new poll site will be used for all 
registered voters who are residents of the town. 

The location change is needed due to an oil spill affecting the original poll site at the Edinburg 
Community Center. 

The Town of Edinburg poll site will be open from 6AM to 9PM on Election Day, Tuesday, November 5, 
2024. 

For more information, please contact the Saratoga County Board of Elections at 518-885-2249 or 
visit www.SaratogaCountyNY.gov/BOE. 
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